
LEAVING	STARR	PASS	FOR	THE	SUMMER??	
DID	YOU	KNOW…..	

	
	

You	can	shut	off	your	Internet,	Phone	and	
Cable	with	Cox	and	pay	far	less	for	the	
summer.		Call	the	Cox	number	on	your	bill.		
Depending	on	how	long	you	have	been	a	
subscriber,	you	can	drop	your	internet	bill	to	
$5.99	or	$10.99.	(Be	sure	and	ask	if	you	will	
lose	your	“Price	Protection”	by	doing	this!)	
	
	
You	can	get	a	credit	for	your	Sewer	Bill!		
Contact	the	City	at	520‐724‐6609.		You	will	
need	your	account	number	handy!	
	
	
Garbage‐The	City	(791‐3171)	will	pick	up	
your	garbage	containers	for	the	summer	and	
deliver	new	ones	in	the	fall.		No	summer	
monthly	charge	–	There	is	a	$40	charge	for	
redelivery	and	you	get	NEW	containers.	


